
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2SG ~ schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org ~ 01722 322 632 ~ Week 5.5 ~ 27th May 2022 

Wyvern St Edmund’s  
Year 5 Tours and Taster Days 

Wyvern St Edmunds are hosting in-depth tours of the 
school for year 5 pupils and their parents from 07 June 
through until 07 July.   
They are also hosting year 5 taster days on 29 and 30 
June.  Information on these days and how to book can 
be found on their website www.wyvernsteds.org 
 

 

Golden Book Awards 
 Rec: Jordan and Hector 

Year 1: Sebastian and Amelia 
Year 2: Oliver and Cody 
Year 3: Finley and Neil 
Year 4: Olivia Zie and Rocco 
Year 5: Cara and Jack 
Year 6: Charlie and Scarlett 
 

 

Incident at Drop Off 
You will have seen the increased police presence 
before and after school over the last two days.  This 
follows an incident which affected some members of 
our community before school in the car park opposite 
on Thursday 26th. 
 
The incident was extremely upsetting for those 
involved and witnessing, and to those affected, please 
know that we are with you today and every day. 
 
To reassure the community, the school premises and 
grounds were not involved.   
 
If you witnessed or have any footage of the incident, 
please contact school using 
schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org and we will see that 
the police are informed.   
Thank you for all your support. 

We enjoyed a wonderful day yesterday with our children, staff and parents.  There must have been around 100 
parents attending, watching each class take their turn in presenting their learning about the Queen’s inspirational 
reign on the throne. 
 
The seven decades of the Queen’s reign to date were studied by the classes and each presented their learning about 
that decade to the school and parents, starting with Reception who began with the 1960s.  It was amazing to see so 
many children confidently reading to such a large audience – we are so proud of them all. 
 
Our afternoon started with a lunch of fish and chips, then traditional games and activities organised  
by the School Council for the children to take part in.  We later had a wonderful tea party to  
celebrate in classic regal fashion and the children looked so smart in their best attire! 
 
Thank you so much parents and staff for all your donations of cakes and goodies – there were some really special 
contributions.  Thank you to our wonderful staff team – everyone – who pulled together to make such a wonderful 
celebration, setting up and putting away seamlessly and in record time; you are all superstars! 

South Wilts Grammar School  
Year 5 Open Afternoons 

South Wilts Grammar school are holding open afternoons 
for year 5 girls on 27 and 28 June and 08, 13 and 14 July.  
The afternoon opens with a talk a 2pm followed by a tour 
of the school. The afternoon finishes at 3.30pm.  Booking 
is not required and if you would like further information 
please contact admissions@swgs.wilts.sch.uk 
 

Dolce’s Day at the Beach  
On 10 June 2022 Dolce, our kitchen caterers are taking us 
for a day at the beach with a seaside menu.  As well as 
being able to order breaded fish bites or a seaside cheese 
and potato pasty, one lucky child will have a chance to 
win a £5 Amazon voucher if they have the lucky tray 
sticker on their lunch tray.  In order for your child to be in 
with a chance of winning be sure to order them a lunch 
via Schoolgrid. 

http://www.wyvernsteds.org/
mailto:schoolcomms@sops.canacp.org
mailto:admissions@swgs.wilts.sch.uk
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06.06.22 ~ School closed ~ this is an additional Bank Holiday (Jubilee) for schools to take in the summer term 
07.06.22 ~ School closed ~ Inset Day 
08.06.22 ~ School re-opens for Term 6 
10.06.22 ~ Pentecost Mass and celebration for First Holy Communion candidates ~ 10am ~ Church 
13-17.06.22 ~ Year 3 Swimming  
14.06.22 ~ Class Mass Year 2 ~ St Osmund’s Church 
20-24.06.22 ~ Year 3 Swimming 
29.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS1 
30.06.22 ~ Sports Day ~ KS2 
01.07.22 ~ International Day ~ Whole School Community Event 
 

 
 
Mr R Sanderson 
Headteacher 
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St Osmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Love for God ~ Love for Each Other ~ Love for Learning 

Gracious God 
 

We give you thanks 
for the reign of your servant Elizabeth our Queen, 
and for the example of loving and faithful service 

which she has shown among us. 
Help us to follow her example of dedication 

and to commit our lives to you and to one another, 
through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 
Amen. 

http://www.twitter.com/

